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YMDRECH  A  LWYDDA         SUCCESS  THROUGH  EFFORT 

 

Ysgol Glan-y-Môr School 
 

June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer   
 
YEAR 6 TRANSITION DAY & PARENTS’ EVENING 
 

We are really pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to visit Glan-y-Môr on Tuesday 9th 
and Thursday 11th July 2024 prior to them starting in September.  This taster day will hopefully 
alleviate any stress and anxiety that your child may be feeling. Your child will experience a variety of 
taster lessons, a tour of the school and will meet staff. 

 

• School begins at 8.30a.m. and finishes at 2.50p.m. 

• Pupils will follow a typical day’s timetable. 

• Pupils must bring a packed lunch – if you require a school packed lunch, please contact your 
primary school by Friday, 5th July 2024. 

• Please ensure that your child wears primary school uniform.  Trainers are acceptable, as games 
and PE might be included.   

• We will provide free transport by bus for Ysgol y Castell, Pembrey, Trimsaran (8.00a.m. at 
Trimsaran School) and Pwll schools.  Pupils from Burry Port will walk to Glan-y-Môr, accompanied 
by staff.  Pupils from out of catchment to be dropped off by parents. 

• All pupils will leave Glan-y-Mor via our booked buses at 2.20p.m and will be returned to their 
primary school. 

 
We are sure your child will benefit from the day.  It will help your child make the transition from primary 
to secondary as smoothly as possible. 
 
Photographs for Glan-y-Môr Website and Social Media 
Please email ysgol@glanymor.cymru if you have any objection to your child being 
photographed.   
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us at ysgol@glanymor.cymru  
 
 

You are invited to our Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 9th July which runs between 6.00 and 8.00p.m. There 

will be a presentation by the Head of School and you will have the opportunity to meet staff. Parents 
are welcome to bring their children along. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
S DAVIES 
Transition Coordinator 

 
 


